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Counseling Notice 
For  

Admission to BA-LLB programme session-2016 
 

   

It is notified for the information of all concerned that some seats have remained vacant for 

BA-LLB  Programme at Kashmir Law College, Nowshehra Srinagar. In this connection the 

candidates who have obtained Entrance Test points  upto 24 and above are directed to report 

in the office of the Dean Academic Affairs on March 25, 2017 upto 2:00 p.m. alongwith 

the counseling form downloaded from the University website. 
 

 

 

 Sd/-   

         Dean Academic Affairs 
No.F (Admission-2016) DAA/KU/17 

Dated: 22-03-2017  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


